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SF 2875 modifies the statute allowing a veteran designation on a driver's license. The bill expands 

the eligibility to current and retired members of the National Guard or a reserve component of the 

United States armed forces, provided the individual provides discharge papers, which is existing 

law, or a military or veteran ID listed in this section. Obsolete language is stricken. This bill is 

effective August 1, 2022 and applies to applications submitted on or after that date. 

 


